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Luxembourg, 1 June 2022  

 

Information to the Shareholders  

Credit Suisse Index Fund (Lux)  
 

Credit Suisse Index Fund (Lux) 

Investment Company with Variable Capital under Luxembourg Law 

 

5, rue Jean Monnet, 

L-2180 Luxembourg, 

R.C.S. Luxembourg B 167.524 

 

(the "Company") 

 

 

Following the notice published on 7 April 2022 (the "Consultation Notice") to launch a consultation of 

the shareholders of CSIF (Lux) Bond Government Emerging Markets USD and CSIF (Lux) Bond 

Government Emerging Markets Local (the "Shareholders") on the potential change contemplated by the 

board of directors of the Company (the "Board of Directors") to replace the current benchmarks of the 

subfunds mentioned above with the new ESG Benchmarks (as defined in the Consultation Notice), we are 

pleased to inform the Shareholders of the positive outcome of the consultation in the context of which a 

majority of the Shareholders have expressed a favourable view on the potential switch towards the new 

ESG Benchmark for CSIF (Lux) Bond Government Emerging Markets USD.  

 

Following the conclusion of the consultation, and subject to regulatory approval, the Board of Directors has 

decided to launch the necessary steps to implement a change from the current benchmark of CSIF (Lux) 

Bond Government Emerging Markets USD "J.P. Morgan EMBI Global Diversified" to "J.P. Morgan ESG 

EMBI Global Diversified".  

 

For the CSIF (Lux) Bond Government Emerging Markets Local, the Board of Directors has decided to 

maintain the current benchmark.  

 

In any event, Shareholders will be notified of the benchmark index change via a separate notice in the 

context of the next prospectus update of the Company, allowing them to redeem their shares free of charge 

for a period of thirty days starting on the date of publication of the said separate notice to Shareholders. 

  
Luxembourg, 1 June 2022 

The Board of Directors 


